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Comments: I fully support allowing E-bikes on non-motorized multi-use trails.

 

E-bikes are virtually no different from regular mountain bikes when riding on the trails. The only difference is that

they allow the rider to go uphill with less effort or allow users who are otherwise unable to ride trails the ability to

enjoy them.

 

The proposed amendment to allow E-bikes on select trails in the Jackson area represents a small amount of total

trail area and mileage. As the number of E-bike users increases, the number of trails and mileage should

increase as well.

 

 


